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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter – 26th January 2018

[image: image3.jpg]




Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for super ‘Co-operaton’!  Well done to the following children:

Reception: Jack Dunn   Year 1: Lola Tweedie   Year 2: Finley King-Booth    Year 3: Jasleen Grewel
     
Year 4: Lewis Grey

Year 5: Lexi Stephenson

Year 6: Imogen Colledge
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Reception and Year 6 for best attendance this week! 
Remember the class with the best attendance for the term win a special treat.  This term we are looking at adventurous activities as a prize!  So far this term class attendance stands at:

	Reception
	99%
	
	Year 3
	99%

	Year 1
	98%
	
	Year 4
	98%

	Year 2
	96%
	
	Year 5
	99%

	
	
	
	Year 6
	95%


National Storytelling Week
Next week is National Storytelling week and we will be marking it with special assemblies all focussed on stories.  If you could spare us ten minutes at the end of the day to read or tell a story to a group of children we would love to have you join us! Please contact Mrs Huntley to make arrangements. 

Keeping Active and Physical Education
We love Physical Education and Sport at Portobello Primary and we want to make sure that all children get the most out of their PE lessons, as well as any sport and physical activities that they take part in. We take pride in our appearance and want to ensure that all children are dressed appropriately for physical activity and represent the school in a collective and proud manner, especially when taking part in tournaments. 

With this in mind, class teachers will now send home PE kits every Friday to be washed over the weekend and they should be returned the following Monday. 
Please remember our kit expectations: white t-shirt, navy shorts and sandshoes / black or navy tracksuit bottoms and top and appropriate trainers. 

If your child does not have their full kit in school we will send home a short note explaining what they need. 
Dinner money owed
We currently have over £2000 outstanding from parents to pay for school dinners – please help us and bring in the money as soon as possible.  If you feel your invoice is incorrect or you are having significant difficulty paying we are more than happy to help with friendly requests. 

Important Dates 

Wednesday 31 January - Numicon families with Mr Chipchase 

Friday 2 February 9am - Coffee Morning/Drop in session with Mrs Huntley – all welcome!
Tuesday 6th February – SAFER INTERNET DAY

Wednesday 7th pm Year 2 to Dynamix
Wednesday 7 February – Film Night
Half Term Monday 12 February until Friday 16 February – school closed
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